



Dear Hopewell Families,
Happy Friday! 'Tis the season of giving. Thank you to our families who donated to
the Sassy Massey toy drive, the holiday collection, and the Giving Tree. A reminder
to the families with an ornament from the Giving Tree: please return the gifts to
school by early next week. Next week, we will have a "shelter in place" drill.
Teachers have done a wonderful job teaching age-appropriate instructional lessons.
Safety is a priority, and we will continue to practice different drills each month.
Our Upper Saucon police department regularly makes visits to our building. Officer
DellaSala was even a "mystery reader" in one of our first-grade classrooms! Two of
our second-grade classes came to present a special song for the PTA meeting this
week. We appreciate all of the partnerships we have with our families and
community. Check out our upcoming "Hopewell Happenings" below.
 Have a fabulous weekend!
Lynn Chromiak, Principal
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Links:
Breakfast Information

December Lunch Calendar 



https://www.slsd.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=18770&dataid=38938&FileName=22-23+Elem+and+JPLIS+Breakfast+Menu+SLSD+11-11-22.pdf
https://www.slsd.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=18770&dataid=33008&FileName=Elem.+Menu+Dec.+2022.pdf
https://www.slsd.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=18770&dataid=33008&FileName=Elem.+Menu+Dec.+2022.pdf
https://www.slsd.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=18771&dataid=33014&FileName=Elem.+Menu+Nov.+2022.pdf







12/09/22 PTA - Holiday event (evening)



12/12-12/16-PTA Elf Shop



12/19/22-Wear Blue



12/20/22-Wear "Ugly Sweater"



12/21/22- Wear red & green
PTA ROCK Assembly 



12/22/22-Wear PJs



12/23-12/31-Winter Holiday break








